
From: "Rachel Ezzy" 
Sent: 12/10/2021 11:38 AM 
To: "Council Northern beaches Mailbox" 
<Council.Northernbeaches@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au> 
Subject: Harbord Hotel Upgrade 

To whom this may concern, 

I have seen the D/A proposal for the Harbord Hotel and have no issues with the development. I live opposite the hotel and the 
sound proofing upgrade and measures to address noise in my perspective has been to the highest standard. The management team 
has been considerate to all neighbours regarding noise and behaviour o f  patrons when entering and leaving the venue. 

I have no objections to the submission. 

Yours sincerely 
Rachel Ezzy 
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